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A
total of 156 responses to the
Member Interest Survey were
received by the cut-off date.
That represents over 30% of

the Membership who took the time and trou-
ble to provide feedback to the Council—an
excellent response for this type of survey.
Thanks to all who participated!

The top three subjects of interest to
Members were the e-Newsletter, Accessible

CE, and New Alerts (Practice and Issue
alerts). All but 3 of the topics were ranked
Very Important or of Some Importance by
70% of more of the Members, indicating that
Members concur (generally) with the focus of
the Council.

Summary results (responses have been
grouped to give a quick overview. More
detail will follow later). �
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This Just In...156 Members Respond
to Section Survey!

Item Description Importance
Very/Some Neutral/Not Rank

1 e-Newsletter 84% 16% 1

2 Peer Review 65% 35% 7

3 Expanded Member

Directory 66% 34% 6

4 Networking 70% 30% 5

5 Business Needs 74% 26% 4

6 Focused CE 57% 43% 8

7 Alerts 80% 20% 2

8 Accessible CE 79% 21% 3

Written comments were generally approving of the focus as well. Of the total of

18 written responses, there were some common themes (with # of responses):

• Networking opportunities and Marketing 5

• Data and Experience studies 3

• Bulletin Board and Web-based forum 2

• Less-expensive CE 1

• Member Hardware/software needs 1


